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PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Network Advisory Council 
 
From: Tracy Cook, LDD Director 
 
Date: April 30, 2019 
 
Re: Planning for August Retreat 

 

I’m working on some additional proposals for the unallocated LSTA and NAC funds.  I 
will bring more detailed proposals to your August meeting, but I would like to know if 
there is anything in particular that you would like to learn or explore during your August 
retreat. 

We have typically used that retreat to engage in big picture thinking or deep learning 
opportunities.  Please bring your ideas for training and/or topics of discussion. 

 


